

## SOS Welcomes 2013

## 2013 SOS Annual Newsletter Together We Can Make A Difference

Our biggest project this year was joining in with EMFJ AND EMWI Back to School Youth Retreat. Save Our Seed Sponsored 17 youth, young adults, and senior citizens. All funds were from donations made via SOS Web Design. The Theme Scripture: Daniel 11:32b ~ that the people (youth) that do know their God shall be strong and do exploits! The guest speaker Minister Jeremiah Jackson spoke to the hearts of our youth. Some rededicated their lives to Christ and some for the first time excepted Christ into their lives. The testimonies were tear droppers and made us all want to do more, follow-up with our youth.

Above picture ~ one of the workers at Tantara came in to join us several times and personally came to me to encourage us to continue ministering to our youth! The Need is Great!

A follow-up session was done at the Spencer Road Branch Library in St. Peters, MO. Please continue to pray for our youth. Even though a prayer line has been established for them, our goal is to get them involved in prayer and Bible study. After the session, the youth fellowship together with laser tag at Brunswick Zone in St. Peters.



A non-profit organization!

SOS Outreach Ministries Partnered
with EMWI (Eastern Missouri
Western Ilinois) & EMFJ (Eastern
Missouri First Jurisdiction) Back To
School
Prayer Warriors Retreat!



# Malawi, Africa



SOS ministered to the need in Malawi, Africa with Evangelist Phyllis Leftwich, CEO of the Abundant Life Ministries, providing a bicycle for Nice Steven, African ciziten, to help senior citizens purchase groceries and neccessities. This picture was provided by Evang. Leftwich as she delivered the bike on behalf of Save Our Seed Outreach Ministries.

### **SOS** Accomplishments

- . Three scholarship awards (\$2,000) & Bibles for seniors
- . Clothes to children in Haiti
- . Donate bike to Malawi, Africa
- . Sponsor 17 youth and young adults back to school retreat.
- . Follow-up Session Spencer Road Library with youth
- . Leadership classes for back to school retreat.
- . Donate to Our Little Haven home for special need children
- . Scholarship Award recipients attended Bible Bowl!

#### **Our Future**

- . Increase award scholarships! Encourage Education!
- . Greater impact in their life by planting God's Word into the hearts of our youth through bible bowl, seminars and workshops! Continue to be a blessing as needs surface for home and foreign missions!

Note: Joshua Cannon plans to go with YOAM and Caleb Cannon has been called to the ministry, both from EMWI Jurisdiction. Praise God!

(Their Mom contributed this to the Youth Retreat!)



Make all donations payable to: Save Our Seed Outreach Ministries A non-profit organization!

Thank You!

2013 SOS Annual Newsletter

Deborah Jackson CFO
Ernestine Jackson Secretary
Christine Smith CEO

Contact Us: P.O. Box 301

St. Peters, MO 63376

csmith@sos-outreachministries.org servant-cs@sbcglobal.net

Website Address:

